
Online E-Notice Delivery Option Comes to Scott County 
 

 
 
Beginning in 2015, Scott County is partnering with Master’sTouch, LLC to provide an added service for the 
citizens of Scott County.  Scott County taxpayers now have the ability to sign-up to receive their tax, value 
and proposed notices electronically rather than receiving them in the mail by registering on the website:  
eNoticeOnline.com.    
 
Information on how to take advantage of this option, at NO COST to you, was sent to you with your 2015 
Property Tax Statement and 2016 Value Notices that was mailed in March.  There are several advantages to 
the service.   First of all, people who have signed up will be able to access their statements a week or more 
earlier than waiting for the mail to deliver them.  Scott County will utilize the service to send out e-mail 
reminder notices of when property taxes are due, or any other information that we feel may be of benefit to 
you.  Of course as with any online service, there is an environmental advantage because paper statements 
will no longer need to be printed.   Taxpayers will be able to access their notices around the clock when it’s 
convenient for them.   Additionally, if you wish to pay your property tax electronically, you have the option 
from this site to access that service. 
 
Scott County residents will also benefit from cost savings to them through the reduction of costs incurred by 
taxpayers to produce notices, create envelopes, and pay postage due to the mailing costs. 
 
If you would like to take advantage of this opportunity, please check the registration insert (shown below) 
and your value and tax notice information, sent in March, for details on how to register for the service. 
 

 


